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Old Malone Highway near tunnel 
reopens 

 
(Kahnawake – 7, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2019)  
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been informed by the 
Jacques Cartier & Champlain Bridges Incorporated that the section of 
the Old Malone Highway east of the CP Tunnel that was closed is now 
open. 
 
The installation of an inspection platform under the Mercier Bridge was 
completed ahead of schedule. 
  
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints or work progression 
and that it does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such 
works. 
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